
 

 
 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the community. 

Friendship Wisdom Endurance Hope Koinonia 

 

Notices 

19.2.2024 

 

 

 

Parent Consultations  

Parent consultations are to be held on 27th and 28th February after school. 

Booking information will be sent shortly via Parentmail so please look out for this. 

Thank you  

 

 

Year 6 SATs Zoom meeting Wednesday 21st February 6.00pm 

A Zoom meeting will be held this Wednesday at 6.00pm for 

Year 6 parents.  This meeting will clarify the information 

previously sent about SATs. 

 

A link for this meeting will be sent separately. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

21st 
February  

Year 6 SATs meeting for 
parents 6pm 

27th and 
28th 
February 

Parent Consultations – 
information to be sent shortly. 

7.3.24  World Book Day  
 

 

 

 Further dates can be found on the website 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

World Book Day 7th March 2024 

This year for World Book Day children will 

be provided with a white t-shirt which they 

will decorate in school with fabric paints 

and then wear on World Book Day.  

The children will be able to choose what 

book character they decorate onto their T-

shirt. 

There will also be a bun and book sale on 

the morning of World Book Day which 

everyone is welcome to. 

Further information and details of the day 

will follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

Shoelaces in School 

If your child has footwear with laces, please teach them to tie 

their own laces!   

If you need any help supporting your child with tying 

shoelaces please find an information sheet attached with the 

notices. 

 

After School Clubs  

Clubs will remain the same this term, other than Young 

Voices which has now finished. 

Kanga club information for this term will follow soon, they 

will be running a Gymnastic club and a Football club both of 

which will start next week. 

Thank you  

 

 

 

 Wear Red for SELFA 9.2.2024 

Thank you for all of your donations for SELFA, the school raised 

£102.40! 

This is being collected by SELFA this week. 

Water bottles  

Please could you ensure that if your child brings 

a water bottle into school that this is not made 

from glass due to health and safety. 
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